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Billerica, MA Interstate Electrical Services Corp. recently hosted its yearly Employee Appreciation
Awards at its operations center, honoring the dedicated individuals who contribute to the company’s
success. The ceremony, led by Interstate president Jim Alibrandi, celebrated significant milestones
and achievements within the Interstate family.

This year’s event recognized the newest cohort of graduating apprentices. In a ceremony highlight,
Alibrandi extended his gratitude to employees reaching significant tenure, with recognition spanning
from 10 to over 45 years of service. The occasion also served as an opportunity to commend the
employees who are retiring this year.



In his address, Alibrandi congratulated the collective impact of the Interstate team. “Your unwavering
contributions have been instrumental in propelling Interstate to its current position in the industry,”
said Alibrandi. “It’s truly an honor to acknowledge your hard work, steadfast commitment, and
exceptional talent here today.”

“These apprentice graduates are the future of our industry, and we are thrilled to celebrate and
support them as they embark on building a brighter future for our communities,” said Luiza Mills,
senior vice president, Interstate. “Their collective talent and hard work are a true testament to their
passion and innovation for the electrical trade, and their contributions will be invaluable to
Interstate.”

In closing, Alibrandi reminded everyone in attendance of Interstate’s strongest core value: safety.
“Safety is paramount in everything we do at Interstate,” said Alibrandi. “Every day, the number one
goal is to go home the same way you arrived, healthy and safe.” 
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